
  

Wyvill Close Parking 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 07 Nov 2023 09:16 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We'd like to respectfully remind our school community to park responsibly in the local area, 

particularly around Wyvill Close. Residents are unable to leave their homes due to blocked or 

partially blocked driveways. 

Our office team are in the process of contacting Medway Council again in hope that they are 

able to send a parking attendant to support our residents. Please do contact the council if you 

are experiencing problems with parking. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack 

 


